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Quick(?) comment on marijuana regulations: Though Colorado may take over much of this, I’d take a page from The Technological Society by Jacques Ellul, which I read in the late 60’s or early ‘70s, and say that more concentrated than natural weed must have inspection for quality control and safely.  Inspection takes fees or taxes, that the city will make a profit on.  In practice, the cheapest buzz should be natural where it’s hard to hurt yourself.  Ask a drunk what’s the cheapest and they’ll give you very specific chapter and verse while waving a bottle.  The cost/THC should raise more for concentrates to push most down to safer weed.  We could even get into grades of weed on the same rational.  

As for food and candy products, if the industry can’t come up with a child and unknowing adult safety scheme, then sorry Alice B. Toklas, but we may have to go to pills, tablets or child proof containers.  (Which often means a child has to open it for an adult.)  When Colorado takes over much of this, Denver can sell the lab to the state.  Is this the way the Committee is going?
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